
To stay up to date with 
drought restrictions, 
conservation efforts and 
ideas, and find more 
ways to stay cool, follow 
us on social media!

Travel Tips:
● Avoid driving, parking, or idling on dry grass
● Check local burn bans, water use restrictions, and fireworks regulations
● Secure tow chains before traveling so they do not drag
● Don’t leave campfires unattended
● Never leave pets or children unattended in a vehicle: LOOK before you LOCK

Grilling Safety:
● Only use grills outside, and be sure to maintain a 3’ safe zone between a hot grill and 

buildings, siding, eaves, and railings
● Never walk away from a lit grill or leave grills unattended when in use
● Be sure to clean grills after each use to avoid grease fires
● Dispose of cool, used coals in a metal can with a lid

Summer means fun in the sun, water, or on the open road! No matter how you’re celebrating summer, 
make sure you’re staying safe and saving water!

Outdoor Fun:
● Know the signs of heat stroke and heat 

exhaustion
● Stay hydrated, drink plenty of water, even 

if you don’t feel thirsty
● Wear loose-fitting and light-colored 

clothing
● Avoid midday heat, spend time in the 

shade or air conditioned spaces to rest



Stay in the know! Follow along with current 
drought conditions so you can stay prepared. You 
can also sign up for service alerts at 
www.JonahWater.com or follow Jonah Water on 
Facebook or Instagram for drought updates, 
severe weather alerts, and announcements! 

Currently, (as of July 1st) Jonah Water is 
under Stage 1 (Voluntary) water restrictions, 
if we work together to conserve water and 
minimize excess usage, we can keep it that 
way! Do you know your water use 
schedule? For more details, head to 
www.JonahWater.com/drought-contingency 

Help us dry up water waste and you could save on your 
next water bill!
If you see a leak in a Jonah Water line, call us at 
512-759-1286 or email customerservice@jonahwater.com.

We'll take $20 off your next water bill to say 'Thanks!'

http://www.jonahwater.com

